
 

The mission of the Wappingers Central School District is to empower all of our students with the competencies and confidence to challenge themselves, to pursue their 

passions, and to realize their potential while growing as responsible members of their community. 

 

 

 

 
 
March 1, 2023 
 
Dear Grizzly Families, 
 
 

We hope this letter finds you well, getting ready to put the winter behind us and gearing up for 
spring. We are pleased to officially invite our families to attend this year’s Open House! 
 
Open House will be offered on two evenings, Wednesday, March 22nd and Thursday, March 
23rd, from 6:30 pm – 7:30 pm. Please be sure to look at the grade level assignments for each 
evening.  
 
Wednesday, March 22nd  
 

• Grades: K (EXCEPT ROOM 2 Mrs. Ratajczak and Mrs. Hogan), 2, 4 and 6.  
 
Thursday, March 23rd  
 

• Grades: 1,3,5 AND Kindergarten Room 2 (Mrs. Ratacjzak and Mrs. Hogan) 
 

Open House is an opportunity to showcase the learning your child has done so far this year; it is 
not the time for a parent-teacher conference.  
 
Please remember: 
 

 This event is for current Gayhead students and their families 
 Please feel free to come for the visit and leave whenever you are ready; you do not have 

to remain for the entirety of the evening. 
 You are welcome to enter and exit using the doors that are closest to your child’s 

classroom 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
Sincerely, 

Jim Daley     Jen Moyles 
Jim Daley     Jen Moyles 
Principal     Assistant Principal 

Jim Daley • Principal 

Gayhead Elementary School 
15 Entry Road Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 • (845) 227-1756 x18000 • Fax (845) 227-1764 

 


